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Please help the Eugene Emeralds! My first memory of baseball with my Grandpa was 

about 58 years ago at Civic Stadium. The life experiences and memories are 

priceless. Attending Eugene Emeralds baseball through the years is something I 

have shared with my 3 children, granddaughter and friend. As a family we continue to 

make memories in life and the Eugene Emeralds are one of our family traditions. The 

Eugene Emeralds are a staple in our community and with a little help can continue to 

grow fostering a safe family atmosphere filled with some of the greatest fans of all 

times. The Eugene Emeralds need our support to continue, find the stability this great 

organization deserves and continue to support positivity throughout our community. 

Thank you. Sincerely an Em’s fan for life, Kathryn Awesome 


